Harrison County Commissioners

Bethany, Missouri

March 10, 2023

Harrison County Public Water Supply District #2 is seeking funding to construct two new wells
and a transmission line to the water treatment plant. This is a necessary investment by the
District to continue to grow and make more water available to current, wholesale, and new
customers in our community. We understand the importance and the need for this project and
support it.

Sincerely,

Harrison County Commissioners

Jim Holcomb Jack Hodge Mike Smith

(



Farm Bureau Insurance

Bethany, Missouri

March 10, 2023

| realize the importance of Harrison County PWSD #2 as the major water supplier in our area.
The future growth and prosperity of our community largely depends on the availability of
utilities. | support their progressive plans and willingness to continually make more water
available to more people.

Regards,

Wes Reger

Farm Bureau Insurance



% BETHANY AREA

CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

March 10, 2023

Harrison County PWSD #2 is a major water supplier in Harrison and Daviess counties. Its
previous expansions have given many people throughout our area access to a clean, safe water
source. Future growth of our community will definitely depend on the availability of local
utilities. We support the District’s progressive efforts to make more water available to more

people.

Sincerely,

Brian Carter - Chairman

Bethany Chamber of Commerce



